
The New York State Office for People With Developmental Disabilities (OPWDD) 
 and Georgetown University National Center for Cultural Competence (NCCC) 

invite you to attend a

V I R T U A L COMMUNITYCOMMUNITY F O R U M
Join us to learn about this exciting project:

Advancing Cultural and Linguistic Competence, 
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion:

OPWDD-NCCC Partnership for Systems Change

These forums are open for all to attend. Each forum will provide a project overview,
describe planned activities, and respond to your questions. We will host a total of 6 one
hour forums focused on project activities that will be conducted for:

 New York State developmental disability service provider network
 Persons with lived experience of developmental disabilities, their family members, and
advocacy organizations.

JOIN US
JUNE
5th
11:00
AM

JUNE
6th
5:00
PM

JUNE
8th
3:30
PM

JUNE
9th
1:00
PM

JUNE
13th
2:00
PM

JUNE
17th
11:00
AM

All forums will be accessible in languages other than English and provide ASL interpretation services.
You can request these services when you register.

REGISTER BY MAY 21, 2023 Registration Link: http://bit.ly/3VWSQOs/

For more information or assistance, email OPWDD-NCCCpartnership@georgetown.edu

https://georgetown.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9BlpPhdZ2dDoRi6
mailto:OPWDD-NCCCpartnership@georgetown.edu



